Anti-Bullying Policy.

Statement of Intent.

We are committed to providing a caring, friendly and safe environment for all our members
so they can participate in football in a relaxed and secure atmosphere.

Bullying of any kind is unacceptable at our club. If bullying does occur, all club members,
parents or carers should be able to tell and know that incidents will be dealt with promptly
and effectively.

We are a TELLING club. This means that anyone who knows that bullying is happening is
expected to tell the Club Welfare Officer/s (Andy McLaughlin & Ryan Sharkey) or any other
committee member (Details on club website).

This club is committed to playing its part to teach players to treat each other with respect.



